
Site Report – Kokhanok – April 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Rob Fagerquist, Principal

Outstanding Activities and Events
March was basketball month, it seemed. We traveled to Igiugig for the district tournament and had a great
time there. Our own Honey Roehl was elected to the all-tourney team, and Trevor Apokedak won the free
throw contest. Our team next went to Perryville for an extended tournament - extended due to weather,that
is. Nevertheless, they had a great time there and would like to thank the people of Perryville and the staff at
the school for their hospitality and kindness. Thanks to coach Nicholas Mike for all the hard work he put in
over the long season.

We are working toward a great culture week, planned for the last week of April, to round out our year.
We’re looking at doing some moose hide tanning, boat building, language classes, and perhaps a visit from
an Iditarod contestant.

The Kokhanok Carnival was well attended and the Carnival committee made sure the facility was left in good
shape afterwards.
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Just for fun, here’s the elementary class’s new favorite game: Sharks and Minnows. It’s an oldie but a goodie.

Personnel
No changes in personnel at this point

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
We are nearly done with all the end of levels for this year. The results are giving us a good idea where to
focus our energies next year. Two of our students completed a week of CTE: Emily Andrew attended the
Language course, and Jon Cole-Edwards completed the UAV Drones class. Marina McGourty’s elementary
class raised some silkworms this month. Here’s the silkworm after it turned into a moth.
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Technology Insights
Technology is working well. Sam Rigby stopped by to install our Starlink system and to look at a few other
tech issues.

Facility Update
As stated previously, the facility looks good after Carnival. No issues to report.

LSAC Activity
LSAC met on March 19th. The previous meeting’s minutes were approved and are attached

Volunteer Report
Thank you to our Culture Week committee, led by Colter Barnes and Marina McGourty and getting support
from Moe Mike, Rob and Beth Hill, Peducia Andrew and Marlene Nielsen

Professional Development
Wednesday’s PLC continues for our elementary teachers, Krista Hobson and Marina McGourty. Marina is also
nearing completion of the C3 course. We had one last visit by our favorite Statewide Mentor Lesa Meath this
month. She continued her good work with Krista, Marina, McKenna Campbell-Fox, and Jon Kunert.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
Our attendance is good, though it could be better.

Student and Staff Safety
No issues at this time

Subsistence Calendar
As always, we are in the final crunch, trying to make the best out of our dwindling school year. Thanks to the
entire teaching staff for staying on top of this and putting us in a good position to have a successful year.

Other
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